
The Kenney’s
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa

Personal Information
2402 Old Easley Br. Rd.

Greenville, SC 29611
(864) 901-2396

kenneys2africa@gmail.com

Sending Church
Orangeburg 

Baptist Tabernacle
3440 North Rd.

Orangeburg, Sc 29118
(803) 534-5032

Mission Agency 
WWNTBM

P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

(704) 730-1440

January-February 2013

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

“Delight thyself also in the Lord; and he shall give thee the desires of thine heart.” It is amazing to me 
how much our desires will change when we delight ourselves in Him. Our heart’s desire is to be in 
Ghana, West Africa. Fifteen years ago my desire would have been to have a nice house and a nice car 
and be living the American dream, but God changed all that when we surrendered to His will. We can’t 
wait to get to Ghana and begin the work that God has called us to do.

This last couple of months has been busy for us. In December my wife’s mom was very sick, and we 
were told she wasn’t going to make it. But God, in His infinite mercy spared her and she is doing much 
better. We have been traveling and staying busy. We have put several thousand miles on our car since our 
last prayer letter. We have been in Florida, Virginia, North and South Carolina. God has been good to us, 
and we have made new friends everywhere.

We have had four churches partner with us since our last letter. Thank you Faith Baptist Church, Bath, 
SC; Faith Baptist Church, Morristown, TN; Trinity Baptist Church, Helenwood, TN; and Tabernacle 
Baptist Church, Greenville, SC, for partnering with us to spread the gospel into the regions beyond.

We are looking forward to seeing what God is going to do in 2013.
Remember us in your prayers!

In His Service,
The Jeremy Kenney Family
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa
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